
 

 

Dear Parent,  

Greetings from Griffins International School!      

Griffins International School takes immense pleasure to announce that The Indian Army is conducting a national 

quiz competition which will be the first of its kind, of its magnitude in India. The purpose of this initiative, 

which will be hybrid - online and offline quizzing - is to draw the attention of students in schools across India 

towards the role of the Indian Army in national development and transformational change. 

Classes involved- VI-X 

Last date of registration- 30.09.2023 

For details of the quiz, refer to the link given below. 

https://indianarmyquiz.com/ 

 

 

 

Regards 

Principal 
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